
 

 

Important information 

For students sitting House Exams or State Exams  

this May/June 2018 

 

Notification of road closure – Forest Rd during exam period 

Pedestrian Access ONLY 

 

 Irish Water is carrying out a major water main replacement in Swords. GMC Utilities 

Group is working on behalf of Irish Water to deliver this project. 

 

 GMC Utilities Group intends to close a section of Forest Road to facilities the works.  

 

 The road closure period extends from 8.00am on Monday 28th May 2018 to 5.00pm 

on Sunday 24th June 2018.  Traffic will be diverted. 

 

 

 

If travelling by car please plan alternative route in advance 

and give extra time to arrive on time for your exams. 

Thank you. 

 


